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TROON PRIMARY SCHOOL & EYC 
 CURRICULAR MAP – TERM 1  

PRIMARY 7 
Class Teachers: P7A Mr Maley, P7B Mrs McIntyre & Mr Robb 

LITERACY NUMERACY & MATHS 

 

This term the children will be improving their spelling, grammar 

and comprehension skills using resources that they are familiar 

with from Primary 6. 

We will begin our novel study next week, ‘The Boy in the Striped 

Pyjamas’, which links to our first topic World War 2.  We will use this 

novel to build on our Critical Literacy skills in preparation for 

secondary school. 

Our writing this term will link in well with our WWII topic, giving 

plenty of opportunities for imaginative stories and Evacuee diary 

entries. 

 

 

This term, we have started looking at our mental recall and the 

four operations. We will continue to focus on mental maths and 

rapid recall of times tables throughout Primary 7.  

Our first steps in maths will be to concentrate on consolidating 

and building on previous learning and looking at Place Value and 

Whole Number. 

We will move on to looking at Coordinates and Negative 

Numbers. 
 

 

SOCIAL STUDIES OTHER CLASS INFORMATION 

Our interdisciplinary topic this term is World War 2 which the 

children all really look forward to learning all about. We will be 

using this as an opportunity to discuss current events and how 

history is an important aspect of our society. 

There will be opportunities for children to share family history and 

to create a project of their choice at home. 

 

Primary 7 is one of the busiest times for pupils. This year, we will 

be looking at appointing our new House Captains.  

We will be starting our P1 transition activities this term. 

We hope to start working with Active Schools in the coming 

weeks to complete the Junior Coaching Award. 

Our PE days will be Tuesday and Friday each week this term. 

Please ensure gym kits are packed on these days along with 

suitable footwear. 

 


